
I support HB 2927, the National Popular Vote Compact. What happened in this year's 
presidential election is a perfect example of why we need this bill to be passed in as many 
states as possible. Clinton won the the popular vote by a huge majority and our antiquated 
electoral system negated her victory. I do not want to see that happen again. 

This bill offers us the only likely way to fix our voting system and to override both the injustices 
of the electoral system, as well as the impact of gerrymandered districts.

I understand that bills concerning the National Popular Vote Compact have been introduced into 
our legislature since 2013, and they have not been brought up for a vote in the Oregon Senate. 
It's time for that to stop and to allow both sides of the Legislature to vote.

Peggy Baldwin
Portland resident and voter


